
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
August 3, 2020 
  
 

On-line Public Information Meeting to Discuss U.S. 285 and N.M. 31 
Proposed Intersection Improvement Study 

 
CARLSBAD – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT), Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) and Eddy County are hosting a public information meeting to provide an 
update on the U.S. 285 and N.M. 31 proposed intersection improvement study.  Members of the public 
are invited to attend the public information meeting, view the location study presentation, ask 
questions and provide feedback. Due to the COVID-19 health emergency, the public meeting will be 
held on-line.   

The meeting will take place:   

• Wednesday, August 19, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. on the following weblink:  
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/463002237 , or call 1 (872) 240-3311 and use code 463-
002-237.  
 

Study team representatives will present and provide an update on the study, which provides an 
engineering and environmental analysis on the intersection’s existing conditions and alternatives for 
improvement.  Information will be provided on the purpose and need for the project, existing roadway 
conditions, drainage, environment and revised alternatives. The introduction will begin at 6:00 p.m., 
followed by a presentation at 6:10 p.m. with question and comments at 7:00 p.m.    

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/35B9CPN9y2u3mx40Hz-PIL?domain=global.gotomeeting.com
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